
CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and
carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may
be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

From: Adelina Bellisario
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Agenda 5.2 November 5th delegation
Date: November-05-24 10:05:05 AM

From: Elizabeth Ardito <  
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 7:07 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Elizabeth Ardito >
Subject: [External] Agenda 5.2 November 5th delegation

Good evening, 

I would to express our concerns about road safety and the Illegal truck yards bordering
Caledon/Vaughan.  

I’m referring to the two new truck yards on Albion Vaughan Road north of the railroad
tracks and south of the King/Vaughan Road. The one address is 12001 Albion Vaughan
Road. Both locations have driveways on Albion Vaughan Road. 

The added trucks on this road, pulling in and out of these driveways will add additional
dangers to the community of Bolton. I drive this road on a daily basis and remember the
incidents that have occurred at the intersection of King/Vaughan Road and Dovaston
Gate. One was the loss of a older gentleman to a bicycle vs dump truck crash and the
other one was two teenagers walking and being hit by a truck. 

Please stop these truck yards before they begin. Our community and children depend on
it. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

Kind regards,
Elizabeth & Eugenio Ardito

Sant Farm Drive 
Bolton, ON 
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